June 6, 2025

Message of Gratitude on Our 31st Anniversary

We are honored to announce that our company has reached its 31st anniversary as of June 6, 2025.

This milestone would not have been possible without the warm support and continued patronage of our
valued clients and partners. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to each and every one of you.

Last year marked our 30th anniversary—a significant milestone in our journey. However, we continue to face
challenging circumstances due to rising costs driven by economic trends and shifting consumer preferences.

Moreover, with signs of policy changes following the transition of the US administration, we anticipate even
greater transformations in the external environment in the years ahead.

We firmly believe that clinging to conventional methods will only leave us behind in a rapidly evolving world.
In our view, “maintaining the status quo is equivalent to falling behind.”

To thrive in the future, companies must anticipate emerging needs, explore new markets, and deliver
innovative services. It is no longer just the responsibility of management—every employee must proactively
embrace change and continuously update their skills and mindset.

In closing, we remain committed to enhancing our services with renewed determination, striving to be a
company that continues to earn your trust and support.

We sincerely ask for your continued patronage and encouragement in the years to come.

Tomishiro Products Co., Ltd.

President and CEO Yizhe Liu



